
 

 

Notice of Intent to Award Contract under National Cooperative Purchasing 

Agreement 

The Borough of Florham Park located in Morris County, NJ intends to participate 

in Sourcewell National Cooperative Contract # 101221-VAC to purchase a Sewer 

Vacuum Debris Collector 

Information regarding the contract may be found at the Borough’s website as well 

as on the Sourcewell website at https://www.sourcewell-mn.gov/cooperative-

purchasing/101221-vac. 

The Borough of Florham Park joined Sourcewell on September 6, 2018.  

It is the intent of the Borough of Florham Park to make a contract award to Pierce 

Eagle Equipment pursuant to the proposal submitted in response to Sourcewells  

Request for Proposals. 

The Borough of Florham Park is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing 

agreements under the authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2 (b) (3). 

Comment period ends May 28, 2023. 

 


